Dear Parent(s);

The State of Indiana has made some changes to graduation requirements that expand options beyond ISTEP for current high school students. Due to these changes, Center Grove High School will be administering the ASVAB on Thursday, September 26th to seniors who have not passed one or both sections of the ISTEP. (These scores will be released to the military in a 180 days from the time the test is administered. You have no obligation to the military for participating in this test.) ASVAB resources to help your student prepare can be found HERE.

All seniors who have not passed the ISTEP are strongly encouraged to take the ASVAB on Thursday, September 26th. You are asked to report to the CGHS West Gym at 7:35 a.m. The test will last approximately 3-hours. Following the completion of the test you will follow your normal daily schedule. You MUST complete THIS. Google form in order to participate in ASVAB testing.

Due to recent legislation the ASVAB test will work in lieu of the ISTEP. **Please note - this is fulfills an Indiana graduation pathway requirement (which can be found HERE).** It is very important you are present to take this test and do you your best!

Please contact your student's guidance counselor if you have specific questions or concerns. Thank you,
CGHS Guidance Department